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The livability of our City is being ruined. Using public parks and open spaces as a solution is not
viable. No one wants to take their children somewhere littered with trash, feces, and needles. My
family is strongly opposed. At some point the City needs to address the larger issue of drug
addiction and mental health rather than continuing this cycle of easing regulations to accommodate
and cater to the vulnerable population of house-less that is ruining livability. Sam Adams had it right
- NO Camping. There is no humanity in allowing sick people to sleep outside.
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